

"the Klondike Highway Stopping Place"

## **HOTEL CARMACKS**

PO Box 160, 35607 North Klondike Highway Carmacks, Yukon YOB 1C0

P: (867) 863-5221 F: (867) 863-5605 E: info@hotelcarmacks.com www.hotelcarmacks.com

March 16, 2018

To Mr. Peter Turner President Yukon Chamber of Commerce

Dear Peter,

I would like to thank the Chamber for facilitating the recent Business Continuity Conference held yesterday.

I found this conference to be a very valuable learning opportunity. It provided timely and relevant information for any business, or local government entity around the importance of business continuity planning, as well as information and resources to assist any business in initiating the task of risk assessments and development of a Business Continuity Plan.

I would encourage any business who does not already have a business continuity plan to consider attending any future Chamber facilitated events or workshops around this subject. Taking steps to educate yourself and create and implement a plan could make the difference of continuity for any business suffering an emergency or loss, large or small. Thanks again for the opportunity to learn about this subject and gain some valuable information.

Kendell Tricker

President

Carmacks Hotel Limited.